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REQUEST FOR FINAL ORDINANCE 
 
On June 18, 2019, the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee considered the 
following:  Negative Declaration and related California Environmental Quality Act findings, report 
from the Los Angeles City Planning Commission (LACPC) and proposed ordinance relative to 
amending the Central City West Specific Plan's affordable housing requirements, for the area 
located immediately west of downtown Los Angeles, comprising of approximately 491 acres 
bounded generally by the Hollywood Freeway (US-101) on the north, the Harbor Freeway (SR-
110) on the east, Olympic Boulevard on the south, and Glendale Boulevard and Union Avenue 
on the west. 
 
During the discussion, the PLUM Committee continued the matter and requested the Office of the 
City Attorney to prepare and present the final Ordinance. 
 
Please transmit the final Ordinance to the City Council, c/o the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Room 395. In addition, please reference Council file No. 18-0311. When this matter is scheduled 
for Committee consideration, your attendance, or that of your designee, is respectfully requested. 
If you have questions, please contact me at (213) 978-1074 or rita.moreno@lacity.org. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Rita Moreno 
Deputy City Clerk 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 

City of Los Angeles
CALIFORNIA


